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Principal’s Message 

It really seems like Spring is in the air with 
the lighter nights and warmer weather – lots 
of blossom on the trees and we’re feeling very 
positive about the last few weeks up to 
Easter. We’ve got Parents’ Evening next week 
– please do sign up for an appointment with 
your child’s class teacher so that they can 
share all the hard work and progress that’s 
happened since the Autumn term meetings. 
Looking forward to seeing you in school next 
week. 
Liz Latham 
 

Comic Relief – hairy 

celebrations! 
Fantastic effort with the wonderful 

hairstyles last week for comic relief – 

we raised an incredible £250 for this 

brilliant cause. Thank you to everyone 

that donated. 

Class assembly dates: 
Here are the class assembly dates for you 

to plan ahead! Class assemblies are always 

on a Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main 

hall.  

 

Eric Carle   3rd April 

Mini Grey   8th May 

F2 Joint Assembly 12th June 

Rod Campbell   w/c 24th June 

Attendance 
Our target for this year is 96% in line with 

the Government’s recommendation. We 

are aiming to achieve this every week 

and encourage you to help us!  

Overall, attendance to date is 96.4% Well 

done everyone let’s keep this up. 

The class with the highest attendance is 

Lemony Snicket with 99.4%- Well Done 

both. 

The class with the most improved 

attendance is Lemony Snicket with 

99.4% up by 7.9%. 

Well done everyone, let’s keep up this 

fantastic effort. 
 

Spy Mission! 
Year 6 pupils enjoyed their thrilling spy mission 
last week – they visited Nottingham’s Si5 Spy 
Missions where they took part in an exciting 
range of spy activities. They had an amazing 
time as you can see from the pictures! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Park Life 
Foundation Stage children had a wonderful 
time on their local area walk yesterday in the 
glorious sunshine, they were looking at 
buildings and different areas that may be 
familiar to them. 
 

Dates for your diaries:  
Parents Evening Early     27th March 
Yr 3 Warburtons Visit  27th March 
Parents Evening Late  28th March 
F1 Stonehurst Farm Trip 1st May 
Yr 4 Residential   22 – 24th May 
Yr 6 Residential   3 – 5th June 

We want our school to be a place where we are 

safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. A place 

where we are kind and mindful of everyone and 

have positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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